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The NW 153rd Terrace Drainage Improvement Project is part of the Town’s
comprehensive plan to mitigate flooding and is funded through the
Stormwater Utility System Revenue Bonds Series 2021. The project currently
under the design phase will impact the right-of-way along NW 153rd Terrace
from NW 92nd Avenue to NW 89th Avenue. 

PUBLIC NOTICE
Upcoming Improvements

NW 153rd Terrace Drainage Improvements Project
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The stormwater project will include the addition of catch basins, French drains,
manholes, valley gutters as well as restoration and resurfacing of the existing
roadway surface, and new pavement markings. Once complete, the new system
will increase stormwater management capacity and is intended to mitigate
flooding in the area. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we strive to continue Growing
Beautifully. If you have any questions or concerns about this upcoming project,
please contact Anaily Padron, Capital Improvement Project Manager via email
padrona@miamilakes-fl.gov or at (305) 512-7133.
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